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February 14th, 1918.

Dear Mr. Smith -

I have your letter of the 12th instant,

in reference to your monthly diary. Of course it would

not be possible for you to carry out the instructions

continued in letter to you of the 12th instant, and you

may follow your past custom in this respect.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General.

Gordon J. Smith, Esqr.,

 Clndian Superintendent,

Brantford, Ont.
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